
                        

                             
May 14, 2020 

To Our Pet Owners,  

It has been a very rewarding and productive 4 years.  We have met so many great pet parents and have 
enjoyed every one of the awesome dogs and cats that had the advantage of our low-cost spay and neuter 
program.  It is not over but we have reached a benchmark here at Fix Them All – Funding!   

We are working many hours to research grants that we may qualify for and during this time and until we 
receive a grant to replenish our spay and neuter fund, regretfully, we have no alternative but to place our 
program on hold. 

All paid applications received through yesterday, May 13th, will be honored. A surgery certificate for the clinic 
that you have selected was forwarded to the clinic.   

Please be sure to call the clinic and request an appointment.   Our surgery certificates are time sensitive and 
do have an expiration date! 

Our Neuter Commuter Wagmore Grant is still active. We will be posting our registration dates and surgery 
dates soon. 

In the meantime, please do everything possible to protect your female pets from pregnancy!  We are doing 
everything possible to expedite our request for grants and expect that you will be hearing from us very soon!         

Sincerely,  

The Fix Them All Staff           

                                      


